
Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates Iraq’s children for achieving the highest
ranks in the international mental arithmetic competition

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the Iraqi children

for their first place in the international mental arithmetic competition in Egypt. 

His Eminence tweeted, "It is with great pride that the children of the homeland from various

governorates  have  achieved  the  highest  positions  in  the  international  mental  arithmetic

competition  hosted  by  Egypt,  where  this  achievement  represents  additional  evidence  that

confirms the ability of the Iraqi people to achieve major achievements. We call on the

concerned authorities to take care of the energies and leadership and potential capabilities of

the new youth and enable them to serve the people and the country.”


